JUNE 11, 1985

3682

1100 PDT

TO: GROTE REBER
C/O CSIRO HOBART

DEAR GROTES

RE: DRAO 25TH ANNIVERSARY

THANK YOU FOR YOUR REPLY TO LLOYD HIGG'S LETTER. OUR DATE OF SEPTEMBER 18 FOR THE 25TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION HAS NO PARTICULAR SIGNIFICANCE. A WEDNESDAY IS CONVENIENT BUT NOT ABSOLUTELY NECESSARY EITHER. IF IT WERE CONVENIENT FOR YOU, WE COULD EASILY MOVE IT TO SEPT. 25. HOWEVER, SINCE WE ARE ALSO TRYING TO ARRANGE THE ATTENDANCE OF THE MINISTER OF SCIENCE AND OTHER SUCH PEOPLE, WE MUST SET THE DATE SOON. COULD YOU PLEASE LET US KNOW YOUR PLANS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. WE WOULD BE VERY PLEASED INDEED IF YOU WERE ABLE TO ATTEND THE CELEBRATION.

PETER DEWDNEY DRAO PENTICTON CANADA TLX 048-88127

*
TASREG AA58300
DRAO PEN